
 

 

 

 

 

The world’s biggest orienteering race is coming 

and this year, Victorian orienteers will be getting 

together to watch the English broadcast! 
The Jukola relay is a Finnish orienteering institution with over 20,000 participants expected 

this year and a race that starts during the night and ends after dawn the next morning. In 

recent years, the quality of the coverage has been fantastic to watch- with expert English 

speaking commentators, GPS tracking and loads of cameras out in the forest. This year will 

be particularly interesting as it’s on some incredible terrain with many Victorians/former 

Victorian scholars part of top teams that will be fighting it out for the title.  

Although it might seem like an unusual way to spend your Sunday morning, watching an 

orienteering race as a group can be incredibly good fun. We guarantee there’ll be 

passionate discussion about route choices, loads of laughs and incredible scenes when top 

teams crack under the pressure!  

 Where: The Jaffe residence: 146 The Boulevard, Ivanhoe 

 When: Sunday 17th June, arrive any time after 6:00am (the mass start). 

We’ll be holding our own mini relay at about 9:30, followed by Brunch 

and then watching the end of the race (due to finish at about 1:30pm).  

 What we’re offering: Big screen TVs, a Relay race on a brand new (!) 

parkland map, Continental style Brunch after you run, a sweep and 

‘Jukola bingo’ with great sponsor prizes on offer 

 Cost: $20 per head (includes food, orienteering course and entry into the 

sweep) with profits going towards Patrick and Aston’s JWOC trips 

 Register interest on Eventor 

For details contact Patrick Jaffe (patrickjaffe@gmail.com)  

mailto:patrickjaffe@gmail.com

